
  
 
 
 

TOWN OF ST. STEPHEN 
FALL CLEANUP 

BAGGED LEAVES AND BUNDLED OR BAGGED TWIGS ONLY 
Visit www.town.ststephen.nb.ca for pictures. 

 
 

The Town of St. Stephen will begin pickup of BAGGED LEAVES AND 
BUNDLED OR BAGGED TWIGS ONLY on November 1, 2016. 
 
Please have your BAGGED LEAVES AND BUNDLED OR BAGGED TWIGS at 
curbside by Tuesday, November 1st.  Please note that all leaves must be in 
plastic bags (preferably clear and biodegradable) and securely tied in order for 
Town pickup.  Visit www.town.ststephen.nb.ca to see samples. 
 
Examples: 
 

 


